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MITS PROVIDER WEB PORTAL TRAINING 
 

Remember to register for MITS Web portal Training at this web link: 
http://www.seeuthere.com/MITS_BH_Registration Class sizes are limited.  NOTE:  You 
should participate in a system “sound check” on May 23 at 9 am, 11 am or 1 pm to be sure 
you can join the webinar training.  You will receive information directly from Hewlett-
Packard (HP) regarding the “sound check” if you are registered for a training. 
 
Before registering for the training, please work with your system administrator to 
determine if your computer system will allow you to participate in the Webinar: 

• The system requirements for this tool are located at www.rooms.hp.com 
• Click ‘System requirements’ on the left side of the page 
• On the ‘Minimum requirements’ page, verify the requirements for both:  

o HP Virtual Meeting Room and HP Virtual Training Room 
o Audio and Video Over the Web 

CONTINUATION OF MEDICAID NUMBER VERIFICATION 
 
ODADAS, ODMH and ODJFS are continuing to work together to assure that all current providers of 
behavioral health services (alcohol and other drug and mental health) are set up in MITS correctly to 
support the direct submission of claims for services provided on and after July 1, 2012.  Staff from 
ODADAS and ODMH has been making contact with providers but, in order to help expedite this 
process, you may contact the following: 
 

ODADAS: Ms. Monica Burke at 614-752-8360 or Monica.Burke@ada.ohio.gov 
ODMH: Ms. Theresa Rohrbaugh at 614-644-1513 or Theresa.Rohrbaugh@mh.ohio.gov 

 
Both Ms. Burke and Ms. Rohrbaugh have been reaching out to providers via e-mail and telephone to 
confirm MITS has the correct provider information.  It is critical that providers respond as soon as 
possible so that we can assure MITS is configured correctly and make any necessary information 
updates.  In addition, questions can be forwarded to both Ms. Burke and Ms. Rohrbaugh at the e-mail 
addresses listed above. Before calling or e-mailing have the following information on hand: your 
federal tax ID (FTID) Medicaid assigned ODJFS provider number(s) and NPI(s). This will help speed 
up the review. 
 
Please do not contact ODJFS’ Provider Enrollment unit.  ODMH and ODADAS staff are already 
working directly with ODJFS provider enrollment staff.  We will notify all providers once this work 
has been completed and ask you to review your agency’s information using the MITS provider portal 
to confirm its accuracy. 

Days Until July 1, 2012 Go-Live:  51 
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